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NOTICE 502 OF 2008 

INDEPENDENT COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY OF SOUTH AFRICA 
(ICASA) 

HEARINGS ON THE SOUTH AFRICAN POST OFFICE LICENCE 

The Independent Communications Authority of South Africa ("ICASA") published 
a general notice on the draft South African Post Office ("SAPO") Licence for 
public comment and invited submissions and for those who wish to make oral 
submission to respond by 16 April 2008 no later than 16:30. The Authority has 
now received responses and has prepared a scheduled for public hearings as set 
out below. 

SCHEDULE 

Public Hearinqs Mondav 12 Mav 2008 

I DATE 1 TIME 1 COMPANY 

Any inquiries with regard to this notice should be forwarded in writing via post, 
email or fax to: 
Mnwendamutswu@icasa.orq.za or Tmarupinq@icasa.orq.za 

Or 
Fax: 01 1 566 372 1 

Or 
hand delivered or posted to: 
Ms M Nwendamutswu 
1 64 Katherine Street 
Pinmill Farm, Block A 
Sandton 
21 46 

12 May 2008 

Or 
Private Bag X10002 
Sandton 
2146 

Paris Mashile 
Chairperson 
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